
Dear CLPOA Board  
 
The 2019 Chandos Lake Regatta, held on Saturday August 3, was another great success. Attendees 
enjoyed a fun day with great weather. The 2019 Regatta featured so many amazing recycled crafts, tight 
races, and tons of laughter. 
 
Many thanks to the volunteers, many of whom showed up early and stayed late to help make 
the Regatta such an amazing success, especially Kathy Robichaud who assists in the planning and 
organizing - it is always such a joy to work with her. 
 
A special thank you to John Sherman and Lakeview Cottages and Marina for 
generously allowing us to host the Regatta on the property year after year.  
 
Unfortunately, the 2020 Regatta is cancelled owing to the health pandemic.  We had chosen a recycled 
craft theme of Climate Change, I cannot wait to see what amazing crafts that come to the Regatta next 
year! 
 
Alana Langlois 
Regatta Chairperson 


